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[bookmark: _GoBack]It will be mandated that healthcare providers share records of deceased patients with the ME.
ME Scrutiny will make Cremation Form 4 and the need for medical referee obsolete so this will be removed. Information currently on Crem 4 will be on MCCD eg medical devices and implants.
· Deaths will not be registered until the registrar receives notification of the cause of death from the ME or coroner.
· There will be no requirement for the registrar to refer to the coroner, they will refer back to the ME if needed.
· Form 100A will be removed as the Medical Examiner will be able to decide if these cases can be registered.


There will be a Medical Examiner Certificate for the exceptional cases where there is no attending practitioner or the attending practitioner is not available within a reasonable time.
These deaths must be referred to the coroner, who will ask the ME to issue.
Independent scrutiny by a Medical Examiner will be a statutory requirement for all non-coronial deaths.

From April 2024 a new MCCD will replace the old one. This will include:
· Details of the ME who scrutinised the case.
· Ethnicity
· A new ‘1D’ line
· Medical devices and implants eg pacemaker.
· An online MCCD will be available later in 2024, an interim paper one will be in use prior to this.
Medical Practioners will be able to complete MCCD if they have attended the deceased in their lifetime.
Key Points from Draft Legislation for ME roll out.
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